
 

 

 
 
 

    TECHNICAL BULLETIN 
 
 
 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN #142 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinuation of Warrior Technician 

Training 
 
DATE:     February 20, 2015 
 
PRODUCTS AFFECTED: All Sperian Warrior SCBAs 
 
 
Honeywell is no longer offering Warrior SCBA technician certification or 
recertification classes. All current or recently expired technician certifications will 
be extended until the Titan SCBA training program is released. Anyone with a 
technician certificate expiring in 2015 must contact Scott Main via email 
(scott.main@honeywell.com) for an extension. 


